
Subject: Acknowledging Robert Vandenbegine’s Resignation & Strengthening 
Community Collaboration 

Dear HPAC Members, 

We would like to take a moment to recognize the contributions of Robert Vandenbegine, 
who has recently stepped down from his position as Competitions Chair. Robert’s 
dedication and efforts have significantly shaped our community, and we sincerely 
appreciate his hard work over the years. We wish him all the best in his future 
endeavors. 

In light of this transition, I’d like to introduce myself as the new Competitions Chair. My 
name is Joey Villeneuve, a young and passionate pilot dedicated to fostering 
engagement and growth within our organization. I am eager to work alongside fellow 
members and contribute to the continued success of HPAC. 

As part of our commitment to strengthening the hang gliding and paragliding 
community, we are calling on event planners and organizers! If you have upcoming 
events or initiatives, we encourage you to reach out. We are more than happy to offer 
support, whether through logistical assistance, promotional efforts, or other necessary 
resources. 

Let’s work together to create meaningful and impactful experiences for our community. 
If you have an event in the works or an idea to share, please don’t hesitate to connect 
with us. 

Looking forward to an exciting future together! 

Best regards,​
 Joey Villeneuve​
 Competitions Chair, HPAC​
 joeyvilleneuve@hpac.ca 

 

 

 


